
International POI guideline update survey 





An international collaboration between the European Society of
Human Reproduction and Embryology (ESHRE), American

Society for Reproductive Medicine (ASRM), International
Menopause Society (IMS) and Centre of Research Excellence-

Women's Health in Reproductive Life (CRE-WHiRL) are
partnering to update the 2016 ESHRE Premature/Primary

Ovarian Insufficiency (POI) guideline. 



We invite you to take part in this research about the
content, resources and tools for the new POI

guideline and share your opinions as a woman with
POI/ Premature menopause. 



Click on the link or QR code to find out more and take part.

What
matters
to you? 

https://tinyurl.com/2p9ynpce 
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